
Bus Journeys - £2 Cap on Single Tickets: 
  
As part of a government transport initiative and 
Help for Households, 130 bus operators in 
England are introducing a £2 fare cap on single 
tickets from 1 January to 31 March 
2023. Information about the scheme along with a 
list of operators taking part can be found at 
www.gov.uk/guidance/2-bus-fare-cap 
  
All Centre Bus services are taking part in the 
scheme. For further information and any 
questions please telephone them on 0116 410 
5050 or 0844 351 1120, or visit 
www.centrebus.info/news 
  
Bland’s, Delaine and Vectare buses have decided 
not to participate in the scheme. 
  
Concessionary pass holders will still travel free of 
charge. 
 
Karen Newman l Rural Transport Officer 
Rutland County Council, Catmose, Oakham, Rutland LE15 6HP 

 
 

http://www.gov.uk/guidance/2-bus-fare-cap
http://www.centrebus.info/news

